Mr. Walter D. Johnson, Manager Parking Services University of Minnesota Police Department Building Minneapolis Campus

Dear Mr. Johnson:

We are all grateful for the improved surveillance of Contract Lot 14 at the Stadium. We could not survive without it, and our many community participants are now protected. This will be increasingly important as our volume grows in the next months when we will have up to 20 people come in during regular work hours and 12-15 couples every evening for the group meetings starting at \$:30 P.M. For the moment things are going well between your and our own surveillance.

I would like hereby to apply officially for an eventual personal parking space in the Mayo Garage, lower level, as a department head requiring direct access to our new Unit A department headquarters on that level. This would free up a much needed space in Lot 14 and provide me with longterm access to our permanent new facility in the Health Sciences Building.

I recognize the severe limitations and priorities on the Mayo spaces, and of course, am prepared to go on a waiting list for subsequent retirements, etc. But with our new facility there, my new joint appointment as Professor in the Department of Medicine, increasing involvement of the L.P.H. with the hospital, the Heart Hospital, and the new Cardiovascular Institute, ready access to our department headquarters is sorely needed.

Sincerely,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director